
Many Homeless and Less Fortunate People in the Reno/Sparks area are in need of a
warm coat this winter.  

Local Businesses are joining forces to Lend a Helping Hand.

There is a need for all types of coats, and sweatshirts.  
We will accept donations in all sizes for Children, Women and Men.

All donations will be given to the Reno-Sparks Gospel Mission. 
 The last date for Drop-off/Pick-up
 Will be November 30th, 2012

Your Help is Much Needed and 
Appreciated!

@RENOCOATDRIVE


